

Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 17th January 2014

Non-uniform Day

We are holding a non-uniform day next Friday 24th January to help raise money to send three year old Mason Campion on a dream holiday to Disneyland. Mason is suffering from an inoperable brain tumour which has now spread to his spine, he has been through many operations as well as chemotherapy and radiotherapy. His dad, Andrew, plays football for Evenwood Town Football Club who, led by their captain Chris Geddes, are organising fundraising events and Apple Hair are donating too. With your help, we would like to do our bit and make a contribution to this very worthy cause. The contribution is, of course, totally voluntary, but would be very much appreciated.

Breakfast club

A reminder to parents that Breakfast Club is held at school every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday morning from 8.00 a.m. to 8.45 a.m. Children have a choice of food and drinks and then play games. The cost is 75p a day and you do not need to book in advance, everybody welcome.

Barnard Castle Football Club

Barnard Castle Football Club are holding a free taster session for children on Saturday 25th January at Teesdale Leisure Centre. For further details or to book please contact Victoria Lee on 07584 141202.

Parent Contacts

If you have been lucky enough to get a new mobile phone for Christmas, would you please let school have your new number to put on to our records. Thank you.

School Website

You may have noticed that our School Website has changed recently. Hopefully you will find that it is now much easier to navigate around the different sections. This week I have been busy working on the 'Classes' sections, so if you click on Class One you will see all of the fun and exciting things they have been learning. Over the next few weeks, information and photos will be added to Classes two and three. Any comments or suggestions are welcome.

Mrs. Stewart.

Sainsbury's Active Kids

Sainsbury's are once again supplying customers with Active Kids vouchers from 29th January, for schools to collect. We can then send them in and get sports equipment for school. Please send any vouchers in to school with your child and they can put them in to our voucher box.



Pupil of the Week

Class 1 Leah Sammons

Class 2 Jake Mott

Class 3 Leaha Cummings

Well done to you all!

